
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor & Council 
From:  Benjamin A. Reeves, Santaquin City Manager 
Date:  April 20, 2021 
Subject: Consolidated Fee Schedule  
 

Mayor & Council,  

The Culinary and Pressurized Irrigation System Master Plans were adopted 90 days ago.  As 
such, we are now legally allowed to modify and increase the corresponding impact fees for these 
systems pursuant to the plans.  Additionally, there are proposed increased for streetlights and 
street signs related to increased costs charged to the city.   

The passage of this fee schedule with ensure that New Development continues to pay their 
proportionate share of infrastructure improvements.   

  


